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John M. Scott to Host Community Meeting on FY22 Grant Program 
 
BLOOMINGTON, IL– The FY22 John M. Scott Health Care Commission’s FY22 
Request for Proposals for Category II Community Health Priority grants is now 
available. The Commission will accept online applications from November 15th to 
December 31st. $485,000 is available to support organizations and initiatives that 
prevent illness and promote the health and well-being of income-qualified McLean 
County residents. Both programmatic and capital proposals will be accepted. 
Applications will only be accepted through online software linked through  
www.cityblm.org/jmsgrants.   
  
An information session will be held on Wednesday, November 18th from 2:00 – 3:00 pm 
via Zoom. Although the meeting is not required, the Commission strongly recommends 
interested applicants participate. The meeting will offer insight into the overall mission of 
the Trust and goals of the grants program and how they tie to the grant-making process. 
A demonstration of the online application will also occur. RSVPs are not required and 
anyone is welcome to attend. A link to the meeting will be posted to 
www.cityblm.org/jmsgrants.  The meeting will be recorded and posted to the website 
after its conclusion.  For more information, please email jms@cityblm.org  
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